St Ann’s RC Primary School
Derbyshire Lane, Stretford,
Manchester, M32 8SH
0161 865 7705/ 1131
16th November 2018

Dear Parent [ Guardian,

Monday 19t November | Bikeability week

Class 8 swimming

Class 1 Parent’s Evening
Tuesday 20" November | ART EXHIBITION. 5pm - 7.30pm
Wednesday 21+t KS1 Golden Assembly
November
Thursday 22"¢ November | Class 2 Assembly

Archery. Wk 3. 12.30- 1.15pm

Friday 23 November

Art Exhibition

As you are aware, we are holding our Art Exhibition on Tuesday. There will be also be a raffle
with some great prizes that would make fantastic Christmas presents. We will be serving food
and refreshments including Mulled Wine and mince pies, burgers and sausages. If you are
unable to attend but would still like to order your child’s artwork, please send the money in to
the school office in a named envelope. The price of the artwork is £6 and £6 for each additional
copy. We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday. May | remind parents of children in the choir
if they wish to pre-order their child’s hot food, please return the reply slip and money to the
school office.

Christmas jumper day

We are again having a Christmas jumper day in aid of a charity very close to our hearts, The
Manchester Children’s Hospital. This will be held on Thursday 6t December in exchange for a
£1 donation.

Sponsored Silence

Thank you for your kind donations to our sponsored silence. We raised an astounding £1234.21
which will be used for Literacy resources.

Nursery September 2019

| would like to inform parents who wish to make an application for a nursery place to do so by
15t January 2019.

Admissions to the Nursery Class at St Ann’s School are on a full time or part time basis;
admission for Nursery in September 2019 is for those children who will have attained their 3
birthday on or before 315t August 2019.



Raffle tickets

Thank you to everyone who has purchased raffle tickets for the St. Ann’s Church Christmas
draw. Please return any ticket stubs and money to school or direct to the church before Friday
234 November.

Family Night

May | take this opportunity to remind you of the Family Night Fundraiser is being held at St
Ann’s Social Centre on Friday 234 November from 7.30pm - 10.30pm. There will be music, a
magician, a quiz and of course refreshments! All funds raised will be donated to the Manchester
Homeless and Syrian Refugee Fund. Single tickets are priced at £1 and Family tickets (up to 2
adults and 3 children) are priced at £5. If you wish to purchase tickets, please bring the money
in a named envelope to the school office where we will pass onto the organiser.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr J. O’Brien
Headteacher



